
 

 

 

 

 

August 20, 1997 

 

 

Mr. Edward Butler 

The Information Council of the Americas 

P.O. Box 53371 

New Orleans, Louisiana  70153 

 

Re: Records of the Information Council of the Americas 

 

Dear Mr. Butler: 

 

I am writing to follow up on my telephone conversation with you today.  I was pleased to learn that 

you have finally been able to consolidate the Information Council of the Americas (INCA) records in 

your home in Slidell, Louisiana.  As I mentioned to you today, we remain interested in the INCA 

records in your possession in New Orleans that are related to the assassination of President John F. 

Kennedy.   

 

The first step in having certain of the INCA records become part of the JFK Collection at the National 

Archives and Records Administration is for you to review your locator files as you agreed to do in 

August of 1996, and identify those INCA materials that you believe might be relevant to the 

assassination and of interest to the Review Board, and to provide me with a list of the materials that 

you identify. 

 

If the Review Board can assist you in your endeavor to locate records that will enhance the historical 

record regarding the assassination of President John F. Kennedy, please let me know.   

 

I am eager to speak with you again soon.  Good luck with your search. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Laura Denk 


